
 

On July 6, road crews will chip 
seal in two locations on 
Chumstick Highway. The lower 
portion is about a mile long and 
the second portion is about 3 
miles long. 

In both work areas, there will be 
a reduced speed limit of 35 mph. 
Traffic will be at one lane, with a 
pilot car leading vehicles through 
the work zone. Flaggers also will 
be on site. 

After chip sealing, the roadway 
will have loose gravel until crews 
return to broom the roadway. 
Brooming occurs two to three 
days after chip seal to allow the 
road to cure. Motorists traveling 
on a recently chip-sealed road 
should drive at a reduced speed 
limit and maintain a safe 
distance behind other motorists. 


